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Change In ID Authorization Letter
Date: November 26, 2020

Re: Change of Identification Authorization, FCC ID: XMR201909EG95NAX (original
FCC ID)

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter grants authorization for representative of Chengdu Vantron Technology,
Ltd. to apply to FCC for a change in identification as specified under 47CFR2.933 of the
FCC rules. This authorization applies to Quectel Wireless Solutions Co., Ltd., FCC
ID: XMR201909EG95NAX. We are aware that Chengdu Vantron Technology, Ltd.
intends to market the above referenced product under their own FCC ID:
2AAGEEG95NAX

Sincerely yours,




